PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION
TOWN OF LISBON

1 Newent Road
Lisbon, Connecticut 06351

Notice of Postponement and Rescheduling of Public Hearing
Planning and Zoning Commission

Interested parties are hereby notified that the public hearing originally scheduled and advertised
for June 4, 2019 at 6:30 pm at Lisbon Town Hall, 1 Newent Road, Lisbon, Connecticut, to consider
the application for special permit approval by K & H Properties for proposed earth products
removal at 397 North Burnham Highway, Lisbon, Connecticut, will not be held. The applicant has
requested an alternate date and said hearing will be rescheduled accordingly by the Planning and
Zoning Commission at its regular public meeting commencing this evening at 7:00 pm in Town
Hall.

Robert Adams, Chairman

Elaine Joseph, clerk
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